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11.05.17 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As I am sure you are aware, the SAT's will take place over the next two weeks for year 2. We have a free 
breakfast club available for year 2 which will run from 8.00 - 8.45 Monday 15th May 2017 - Friday 26th May 2017. 
Children will have available a variety of cereals, toast and spreads, fruit and drinks.  
 
During the club, we will also have some revision activities in place to prepare for the SAT that day.  
 
If you would like your child to attend please complete the permission slip below. 
  

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Mrs Wilkes 
 

 
 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I would like my child to attend the SAT's breakfast club. 
 
I would not like my child to attend the SAT's breakfast club.  
 
(Please delete one) 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………. 
 
 


